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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:
Sept 5th – Road Safety Group Meeting
Sept 7th – Village Hall Meeting
Sept 11th – Car Boot Sale 
Sept 14th – Stockton Parish Council meeting    
Sept 15th – Over 60’s Re-starts        
Sept 24th- MacMillan Coffee Morning
****************************************
Dear Residents of Norton,  
 
A group of concerned residents got together on the 12th July in the Village Hall and formed the NORTON ROAD SAFETY ACTION GROUP.  
Proposed date for next Action Group meeting Monday 5th September 2016 at 7:30pm in the Village Hall. 
Let’s try and make Norton a safe place to drive in and around for both driver and pedestrian.

NORTON VILLAGE HALL CAR BOOT SALE

[image: car boot picture]
The LAST boot is on
   Sunday 11th Sept 2016

Cars £7, Vans £12, Parking 50p, all proceeds towards the running of the Village Hall.
Gates open at 7am

No need to book a pitch with homemade refreshments available. 

If anyone has a free hour or two to come along and help or donate a cake for the refreshments please contact Helen on 730489.  
 
All donations of time or cake will be gratefully received.
For more information on events at the Village Hall you can now find us on Facebook and we have a website – 
https://www.hugofox.com/community/norton-village-hall-12901/about-us/

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^
A few dates for your diary:
8th Oct – Family Fun Quiz
29th Oct – Halloween Disco
27th Nov – Christmas Fair

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^




















<><><><><><><><><><><><><><>
 Please note that Norton Village Hall will be CLOSED from 10th October til 28th October for decorating.

Stockton Parish Council
Next meeting on 14th September in Norton Village Hall at 7:30pm. If Parishioners have any concerns please contact one of your Parish Councillors or email the Clerk Graham Bould at gbouldparish@yahoo.co.uk, 
MacMillan Coffee Morning
Saturday 24th September                 in Norton Village Hall,         10:30am start ‘til all the cakes     are gone
Any cake and raffle donations would be very much appreciated, thank you 
Paula Davies 
 





Hobsons Brewery Tour    
Thursday 20th October    
Minibus will leave Norton at 6:00pm to take you to Cleobury Mortimer. The brewery trip will include a tour of the brewery, some generous tastings of the full range of Hobsons and a cheese board supper. Don't wear your best shoes or high heels, just wear sensible comfortable footwear.  Unfortunately we can't allow under 18's on the brewery tour.  The brewery tour does involve walking around the operational site which includes narrow steps and uneven surfaces which unfortunately would limit those in a wheelchair and have mobility issues. The actual visitor centre is fully accessible with disabled toilet and sound loop. If you have any queries please give me a call. 
Tickets £27.00 – in advance includes return coach to Norton, brewery tour and a light supper, limited strictly to 29 only on a first come basis, from Kathryn on 01952 730823.
NOTE TO CONTRIBUTORS                 
Please have any articles or notices in to me in writing or e-mail only by the 20th of the preceding month. Contact me at: 
13 Bridgnorth Road, Norton, TF11 9EE, 
Tel: 730823 (Queries only)                      
 E-mail: kathryn.ward17@gmail.com   
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Saturday 8th October 
7pm for 7:30 start.
Come and test your Grey matter.

Bring and share supper, raffle, bar will be open. Tables maximum of 4 adults with children
£2 an adult, children free! 



Family Fun Quiz Night
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BAPTISMS
Congratulations to  Peter Spickernell son of Tom and Catriona who was baptised at Beckbury Church on  7th August 
…..Also to  Eli Ramsbottom   son of  Simon and Jennifer (nee Blount) who was baptised at  Kemberton Church on  13th  August 
…..Also to Tyler and Thomas Wiley,  sons of Craig and Gemma  who were baptised at Sutton Maddock  Church on  21st   August 
Please pray for them that with help and encouragement they may grow in the knowledge and love of Jesus
WEDDINGS
[bookmark: _GoBack]Congratulations to James O’Connor and Julie Ellis who were married at Sutton Maddock   Church on 30th July
…..Also to Ben Evans and Holly Gold   who were married at Beckbury   Church on 30th July
…..Also to John Routledge   and Louise Harborow who were married at Stockton Church on 6th August                                                                                                                                                               
CONDOLENCES
We extend our sympathies to the family of the late Bob Boersch age 93 of Snowden whose service was held at Beckbury Church on 17th August.  

DIARY DATES for SEPTEMBER 2016  OUT & ABOUT

Sat   10th      2.00pm  Bell Ringers Striking Competition
Tues 13th    2.00pm  Six Parishes Friendship Club, Beckbury Village Hall
Thur  15th   2.30pm  Norton Over 60’s Club Norton Village Hall
Sat    24th     Beckbury Show & Flower and Produce displays in the church
Sun   25th   11.00am Beckbury Harvest Festival & Lunch in Village Hall
Thur  29th   2.30pm  Norton Over 60’s Club, Norton Village Hall

CHURCH NEWS
….. At Beckbury Church 2pm Saturday 10th  September the Shropshire Association of Bell Ringers are holding their annual striking competition. We wish our local team from Beckbury every success.
…..With the Beckbury Show on 24th September, the day before the Sunday Harvest Thanksgiving service at Beckbury Church, the church will be open on Saturday for visitors to come in and enjoy the flower and produce displays in church. The service for the three parishes of Beckbury badger and Ryton will be at 11am on 25th September, followed by lunch in the village hall
…..Stockton has its Harvest Thanksgiving on 9th October; Sutton Maddock on 16th October
…..Kemberton Church have a Pet Service 3pm Sunday 9th October. All pets welcome – but tame and manageable please ( or even  ''toy pets'' ! '' )
…..Following our Bishop's visit to the deanery in May, our next deanery meeting is at Sheriffhales Village Hall  7.30pm Thursday 29th September when we hear the area Evangelism Enabling Team.

SIX PARISHES FRIENDSHIP CLUB 
              
Our August meeting “lunch on the lawn” was well attended, but several members were missing due to holidays etc.  As usual the food was plentiful and delicious with accompanying nonstop chatter.  Our bring and buy stall raised over £40.00 for club funds.
Our next meeting on Tuesday 13th September in Beckbury Village Hall at 2pm for a game of bingo and discussions about our meeting on 11th October which will be our annual Shoe Box Appeal afternoon where we pack Christmas shoe boxes for children in Africa.  This is a very worthy cause and gives our members as much pleasure as the children who receive them.
As always if anyone has items suitable for the boxes or would like to make a donation towards the shipping costs (approx. £3.00 per box) or would like to help on the day, please contact any of our members who will be pleased to help you.  Also, if anyone has any shoeboxes to spare (must have removable lids) please could you drop them off at Havenside, or we will be pleased to collect them.
List of Items
Must Have                                                                        
Flannel & Soap			Brush ?  Comb			Toothbrush and toothpaste
Sweets – not chocolates 		Hat, gloves and scarf 			Small soft toy (must have kite mark)
Sweets in packets with a date of March 2017 or after		
Extras
Pencils/crayons			Colouring book/paper			Cars – boys’ toys                                                              Dolls – girls’ toys 			Bat – ball – skipping rope 		NO GUNS/KNIVES 
Children’s playing cards		any other small item for a child to play with
No reading books, war games or marbles

                                         Contact: David and Beryl Tooth 01952750324


KEMBERTON WI
Thursday  1ST September  7.30pm Kemberton Village Hall
George Hook  ‘Mother of Pearl’. 
A talk from the only remaining mother of pearl worker in the Midlands
Contact Jackie Chambers 07941126839


………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….………FROM the RECTORY Dear Friends
September is the start of a new school year, which means an end to the holidays for some, but big changes for others. In July primary schools said  farewell to the leavers, who now face the daunting first days of secondary school. I remember my first week at a much larger school than my junior school : it had stairs and corridors and lots of rooms, with big 18 year olds -   and some fearsome teachers.
Some children will be going  to primary and reception classes, though with integrated early years foundation stage at many schools (including Beckbury) children are already familiar with the building and some routine. I cannot remember clearly my first days at infant school, to which I went without any prior nursery or play group experience. Apparently I cried  for the first few days . . 
And some parents cry as well in those first days as they start their children on the natural path of separation and allow them to grow and develop. While it may be great for some parents to have time for themselves again, others take time to adjust to going back to a quiet home in the daytime without their little one.
For other parents the separation may be their teenagers leaving home and going to college and university. Some teenagers relish the opportunity to get away, while others struggle to adjust to new surroundings, making new friends, and having more responsibilities for practical daily life. My main memory of my first nights at university is the cathedral clock which chimed the hour very loudly, making me wonder if I would ever sleep soundly in term time.
We probably all know some families experiencing one of these points of change –  maybe our own family. We know that everything will eventually be OK.
But those families may still be anxious for a while in this month of change.
There is an old Chinese story about an emperor who wished to have a wise saying to use on every occasion. He sent all his wise men out into the provinces to find proverbs. Finally one came back with the saying   "this too will pass". 
Whatever our situation, bad or not too good, things will eventually change in the future. It is one reason we look to God whose character and love towards us, we believe, does not change. So in faith and hope we trust in Him. As the hymn puts it

Strength for today and bright hope for to-morrow
Blessings all mine with ten thousand beside …...
Great is thy faithfulness, Lord, unto me.

	Wishing you a steady September		                                              Keith Hodson

PRAYER OF THE MONTH 
Heavenly Father, teach us to trust you in times of change and uncertainty that we may rejoice in your faithfulness in Jesus name.                      AMEN


                                             Rota of Services in the 6 Parishes – September 2016

	
	Badger
	Beckbury
	Ryton
	Kemberton
	Stockton
	Sutton Maddock

	Sept
4th 


	
	

	9.30am
Communion
Trad (KH)
	11.00am
Communion
New (KH)
	
	6.30pm
Evening Worship
(KH)

	
11th

	
	9.30am
Morning Worship
(TD)
	
	
	
	11.00am
Morning
Worship
    (LT)

	
18th


	9.30am
Matins
(TD)
	
	
	11.00am
Morning
Worship
(LT)
	
	

	
25th 

	
	11.00am
Harvest
Festival
	
	8.15am
Communion
Trad (KH)
	
	11.00am
Communion
Trad (KH)

	Oct
2nd 
	9.30am
Communion
Trad (KH)
	
	9.30am
Morning Worship
(TD)
	11.00am
Communion
New (KH)

	
	6.30pm
Evensong
(KH)



Abbreviations:    KH=Rev Keith Hodson; TD=Tina Dalton


Rector – Six Parishes, The Rev’d Keith Hodson: 01952750774     Email: keithhodson@talk21.com                                                                                                  Church wardens: Tina Dalton 01952730656, Hilary Blakeley 01952730205 in Stockton
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